FOXWOOD
HOME OWNERS

ASSOCIATION MINUTES
Tuesday - February 25th, 2020

Kevin Finnegan - President o Jim Windsor - Vice-President
June Dolson - Secretary o Glenn Munson - Corresponding Secretary
Laura Bott - Treasurer
Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by President Kevin Finnegan

Flag Salute with Invocation by Vice-President Jim Windsor

There was a quorum tonight :

New residents present ... Diane Pescatore/loseph Zunic #23 and Larry Long #24

Please sign up ... pay dues tonight ... $10 per person

Make sure you give us your up-to-date e-mail address.

Medical botties for your medical history are still available to place in your refrigerator.

Card room, library and exercise rooms are off limits when renting the clubhouse.

Paulette Jasinski asked where to get instructions/information on how to use gym equipment.

Thank you to Eileen & Mike Moylan for coffee and cake and also thank you to our 50/50
guys ... Jim Hannon, Carlo Pecoraro and Frank Wildenauer.

Bill Fortunato will be having a an AED Demonstration at our April HOA meeting.

Margaret Fortunato is doing a good job posting events and e-mailing.

It was suggested to ask new residents a little back-ground information as to where they
came from to put in our Foxtales.

Saturday, September 19th will be our Yard Sale. Any questions call Laurie & Glenn Munson.

Pie Day will be Saturday, March 14th in the Clubhouse at 7 pm. Please sign up.

Our Rail Road Club has asked for a $300 subsidiary. A lot of work is involved for their
beautifu! display ... however they cover most all of their own expenses and also pay
dues so that we feel a $400 sﬁ'bs;idiary is more appropriate for them. A motion for
$400 was made by Dave Soika and seconded by Ann Marco. All in favor.

A resident's wallet was stolen recently from a pocketbook in Stop & Shop and $4,000 was
charged within hours using this person's credit card. Keep an eye on your wallet!

There were two break-ins here in Foxwood of un-locked cars ... looking for loose change and
money. LOCK YOUR CAR! Also take caution and leave front lights on at night.

Horse shoes with Bob Edwards will be starting Saturday ... weather permitting.

GOLF as usual ... played today and beat the rain!! Winter schedule for Golf at Cherry Creek is
Tuesdays at 12 noon. Members and LADIES are needed ... Please sign up for April Golf.

Remember to park your car in your driveway NOT on the street. Guests may park overnight

“ on the street.
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As usual TOO MUCH SPEEDING here in Foxwood ... SLOW DOWN.

Please support the advertisers in our Foxtales. They help by subsidizing all our HOA parties ...
please patronize them ... at least give them a call. The ads help to keep our Foxtales
running along with the help of Peter who pays 80% of the Foxtale printing bill.

The new Christmas tree for our Clubhouse has arrived.

Adult Day Care is available ... Day Haven Care Center in Riverhead is available for hourly "baby
sitting" for elders with Dementia. For information call Nancy Taylor at 631-801-1720.

No issues with the ambulance or guards.

Peter has a list of "things to do" ... they will eventually get done.

If you make under $63,000 check out REAP ... Residential Energy Affordable Partnership which
is offered by PSEG to lower energy bills. See flyer given out at HOA meeting.

Comments were made about the "darkness" in the parking lot outside the Clubhouse.

STOP pickup is coming up shortly ... date not yet decided.

TEXAS Holdem needs people ... welcome ... $11 on Thursday nights in the Clubhouse.

Please sign up for e-mail. There are only 125 in our community signed up out of 250 houses.
So much community information and important ALERTS can be found on the internet.

Horse Racing ... an announcer is needed. Please contact Dave Soika.

RECREATION VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! Help is badly needed if HOA affairs are to continue.
Dave Soika does a great job but stresses that Recreation Help is needed. Dave also
hopes everyone sees the signs he puts up atop the mail boxes for current activities.

There are many Foxtale complaints that people have not received their paper. if your door is

locked we try to leave your Foxtale in a bag on your front door knob. Residents who
are in Florida and want to receive a Foxtale are asked to leave a 9x12 envelope with
your Florida name and address along with postage and give it to your distribution
manager: Dave Soika #78 Section | and June Dolson #215 Section il.

Joy Tyler from the Foxwoeod Office made an announcement that the office is not allowed to
remove a name from the Foxwood Phone Directory. If you wish to remove a deceased
name you must notify the office.

Treasurer's Report by Laura Bott. Motion to accept by Maryann Soika and seconded by Linda
Simonsen ... All in favor.  {See attached)

Corresponding Report by Glenn Munson. (See attached)

Recreation Report by Judy Ogiejko (See attached) Recreation affairs are on the website.

Tonight's Raffle:  50/50 by Jim Hannon & Carlo Pecoraro:

40% or 2nd place of $33. to John McAninley #36
60% or 1st place of $49. to Linda Simonsen #35
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm ... Next HOA meeting is Tuesday, March 24th.

Respectfully Submitted
June Dolson, Secretary
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HOA FINANCIAL REPORT FOR

MEETING

Openiné Balance Date f aﬁ@ Z’Q < 7. q{:

Reciepts -

Foxtales Advertising Jdo 00

Club House Rental’ | 300 06

Association Dues - (070- oo

50/50 HOA meeting __ZlLoo

Refunds from Rec Comm ) .
Total Revenues 1174 QL-_;__
Disbursements '

Foxtail Printing & Supplies Q 47 S

Security Refunds -

Calling Post _ - :

Office Supplies (/ b. ol ]

Miscellaneous

Photography Supplies ;

Correspondence Supplies . 5 24.50

Refreshments & Kitchen Supplies (pd.OY

Donations | |

Recreation Subsidies
Total Disbursements HaA% 11D

Closing Balance Da_te 9 }35\‘}0 : L4L<} z‘b._lg |
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Foxwood Village Recreation Committee

Financial Statement of Activities
January 28, 2020 - February 25, 2020
Reported at the February 25th HOA Meeting

Opening Bank Balance as of January 28, 2020

Receipts Bank Credit to Balance Adjustment/Giorgio's
Valentines Day Luncheon Receipts

Total Receipts

$ 232281

S 700.00

$1,600.00

ISub Total of Opening Balance + Receipts

|$s 3922.81]

Disbursements ** Check #1940 to Giorgio's for balance due S 700.00
J&Rs Steakhouse, Valentines Luncheon $ 874.70
Total Disbursements $ 1,574.70
[Sub Total Balance $ 2,348.11
Checkbook Account Balance as of 02/25/2020 $ 2,348.11
Bank Account Balance as of 02/25/2020 $ 3,048.11
Difference $ (700.00) e
Check #1940 to Giorgio's still outstanding. $700.00

** Resulting from bank adjustment on
check #1935 payment of 8114.60 instead
of 8814.60.




